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Dean’s Decision No. 11/2023 

 

Operation and office hours during Christmas time 
 

 

From 27th December till 1st January 2024 

will be building S of the Faculty of Science 

closed. 

 

Building S will be closed and all movement of persons “from” and “to” the building will be 

possible only through the connecting corridor between Building J (FIM Building) and 

Building A (OSV Building). 

 

Before 9 pm the building must be left (via Building A) as the security device will then be 

switched on automatically after 9 pm.  

 

   

Hradec Králové, on 10th November 2023 

   

   
Jan Kříž 

Dean of PřF UHK 

   


